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NEW TO THE PARISH? WELCOME! 

Rectory office. 
or changing address are asked to contact the 
New parishioners and those moving from the parish    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Individual confessions are heard on Saturday, 
from 2:45PM—3:30PM or anytime by appointment. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Vigil ~ 4:00PM 

WEEKDAYS 

Friday ~ 8:30AM 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 
8:30AM and 7:00PM 

Monday through Thursday ~ 7:30AM 

Sundays ~ 8:00AM, and 11:00AM  

WEEKENDS 

DOWNLOAD OUR MOBILE APP! 

Read the latest bulletin,  Pastor’s blog and find other 
useful information on your mobile device. 

BAPTISMS 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

contact the Parish Office to make arrangements. 

wedding date be confirmed.  
6 months in advance with a priest.  Only then can a  

INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 

Father James Schmitz, Pastor 
 jschmitz@leothegreat.org 

Mary Lou Hauck, Office Manager 
mlhauck@leothegreat.org 

Brenda Basalla, Business Manager 
bbasalla@leothegreat.org 
 

Julie Slattery, Associate Musician 
jslattery@leothegreat.org 

Mickey Stitt, Music Director 
mstitt@leothegreat.org 

Macrina Dodson, Pastoral Minister 
mdodson@leothegreat.org 

SCHOOL HOURS:  
Monday through Friday/School Day ~ 8:00AM—2:45PM 

about the Catholic Faith, please call the Rectory. 

Facebook—leothegreatorg 

Instagram @leothegreatorg 

Main Office ~ 7:30AM—3:30PM 

216.661.1006 
PARISH STAFF: 

Sister Erin Zubal, OSU, Principal 
ezubal@leothegreat.org 

Eileen Breitmeyer, School Secretary 
ebreitmeyer@leothegreat.org 

Susan Poultney, Preschool Director 
spoultney@leothegreat.org 

Mary Perry, Director of Religious Education (DRE) 
mperry@leothegreat.org 

Cindy Funari, Tuition Manager 
cfunari@leothegreat.org 

SCHOOL STAFF: 
216.661.2120 

Monday through Friday ~ 9:00AM—7:00PM 

Saturday ~ Noon—5:30PM 

RECTORY/OFFICE HOURS:  

Sunday ~ 9:00AM—12:30PM Parents desiring Baptism for their children are asked 

Preparations and arrangements must be made at least 

If you are curious about becoming Catholic or have questions 

Twitter @leothegreatorg 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 



INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
Today's celebration of the Most Holy Trinity shows us how awesome and huge God really is! He 

is not a judgmental and aloof king reigning in heaven but a loving and compassionate God who is 

intimately involved with his children and all his creation. God as Father reveals the immensity of 

God's presence as seen in the wonder of creation: the stars and seas, the mountains and hills, and 

all the glory that surrounds us. Jesus reveals the compassionate and gentle face of God, a God of 

mercy who desires nothing more than for his children to seek and come to him. God the Holy 

Spirit reminds us that God is the very life force of our existence, without whom we would have no 

breath and the universe would have no life. 

JUNE 11, 2017—THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 



   

      PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

 

                     Sunday, June 4th 
 

 

 

Basket Collection…………………..…....$ 8,069.75 

WeShare (online) ………………………..     960.00 

Total  ……………………………….. ….$ 9,029.75  
 

 

Ascension………………....…………......$   881.00 

Thank you for your continued support        

 

 
 

June 12th to June 18th 

 

Monday, June 12th: Weekday 
  7:30a.m. +Fannie Shantery (Family) 

Tuesday, June 13th: St. Anthony of Padua 

  7:30a.m. +Martin Fontaine (Miriam) 

Wednesday, June 14th: Weekday 

   7:30a.m. Arnold Sosahr (Morna & Friends) 

Thursday, June 15th: Weekday 

  7:30a.m.  To be announced 

Friday, June 16th: Weekday 

  8:30a.m. +John Piascik (Joe & Joan Krakora) 

Saturday, June 17th: Weekday 

  4:00p.m. +Richard Bunosky (Eva Bunosky) 

Sunday, June 18th: THE MOST HOLY BODY AND 

BLOOD OF CHRIST (Corpus Christi) 

   8:00a.m. Fathers of the Parish 

 11:00a.m. Fathers of the Parish 
 
 

 

We extend our congratulations to  

Charles & Theresa Synder as they celebrate their 40th 

Wedding Anniversary this weekend. 

May God Bless you on this joyous occasion.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

First Reading:  Exodus 34:4-6, 8-9 

 When Moses saw the Israelite people worshiping the 

golden calf, he angrily threw down and broke the tablets 

containing the commandments. Later, God instructed him to 

cut two new tablets. Today’s passage begins at that point, 

and offsets the mistaken notion that the Old Testament 

always presents a stern and angry God. 
 

 

 

Second Reading: 2Corinthians 13:11-13 

 This passage is the ending of Paul’s second letter to the 

Corinthians. The Church chose this passage for Trinity 

Sunday because the final sentence mentions all three 

persons of the Trinity. That sentence is also used as one of 

the greeting at the beginning of Mass. 

 

 
 

Readings for the Week of June 11, 2017 

 

Sunday: Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9/Dn 3:52-56/2Cor 13:11-13/Jn 

3:16-18 

Monday: 2 Cor 1:1-7/Ps 34:2-9/Mt 5:1-12 

Tuesday: 2 Cor 1:18-22/Ps 119:129-133, 135/Mt 5:13-16 

Wednesday: 2 Cor 3:4-11/Ps 99:5-9/Mt 5:17-19 

Thursday: 2Cor 3:15--4:1,3-6/Ps 85:9ab, 10-14/Mt 5:20-26 

Friday: 2 Cor 4:7-15/Ps 116:10-11, 15-18/Mt 5:27-32 

Saturday: 2 Cor 5:14-21/Ps 103:1-4, 9-12/Mt 5:33-37 

Next Sunday: Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a/Ps 147:12-15, 19-20/1 Cor 

10:16-17/Jn 6:51-58 

PLEASE REMEMBER...Sarah Geier, 

Edward P. Gorczyca, Betty Jayne Glover, 

Bob McLaughlin, Stella Sugalski, Donna 

Mlady, Cheri Minch, Theresa Pauloski, 

Annamae Sironen, Ann Sazpansky, Larry 

Kuznik, Jo Hoffman, Anna Mendoza, John Risko, 

Glenn “Joe” Hess, Diane Soler, Muffie Bone, Theresa 

Truxall, Gary LaBuda, Jeanette Klaehn, Ruth 

Frohlich, Stanley Kosiba, Ron Vokac, Charles 

Hakain, Walter Milewski, Doug Burcham, Elizabeth 

Woisnet & Lisa Rivera. 

GREAT SWEEPSTAKES WINNER 
 

Edda Kordick 

$100.00 - June 5th 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! Don’t forget to sign up for 

our Great Sweepstakes. Forms are available at the 

Information Desk in Church, the Rectory Office or on 

on the back page of this bulletin. 

Every week we pray for those 

discerning  a vocation in religious life.  
 

 

Alexander Spenik 

Mother of Sorrows, Peninsula 

I Theology, St. Mary 
 

     

Pray that he may continue to persevere 

and that others may respond to God’s call. 

We Welcome 

Jameson Marshal Jarrett 

as he is baptized this weekend. 
 

May the blessings you received from 

God guide you throughout your life! 
         

ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

A slight adjustment is being made in 

our Saturday office hours. During the 

Summer we will now be open from 

Noon to 5:30 p.m. on Saturday. The rest of the week 

will remain the same. 



ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

THIS WEEK AT ST. LEO’S 

June 12th to June 18th 

 

Monday, June 12th 

 6:45 p.m. Girl Scouts #71821                              Francis 

Tuesday, June 13th 
  8:30 a.m. SVDP Packing/Receiving                   Church                                                   

Wednesday, June 14th 
  11:00 a.m. Seniors                               Great 

    5:30 p.m. Cub Scouts                                           Great 

Thursday, June 15th  

Friday, June 16th 

   7:30 p.m. Recovery International                          Great 

Saturday, June 17th 
   2:45 p.m. Confessions                                        Church 

   3:00 p.m. Grapevine                                              Great 

Sunday, June 18th  
    12:30 p.m. Couples for Christ                             Great

 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
  

 I had a funeral service this past Monday for James 

Deering. Please say a prayer for him as well as for his moth-

er and sister who mourn his passing. 

 There are many other people who are ill & who are in 

need of our prayers too: Stan, Betty, Daniel, Judy, Donna, 

Pamela, & Jerry, to name just a few I have anointed lately. 

These are the people who carry the cross of illness and who 

need the healing & strength that is given by the Lord. We 

also remember their caregivers and loved ones who contin-

ue to inspire me by their selfless dedication to the well-

being of our ill brothers & sisters. 

 Hopefully you noticed how good our grounds are look-

ing when you drove in to the parking lot today. Our mainte-

nance crew has done an excellent job so early into the sum-

mer by planting flowers and spreading mulch. 160 yards of 

mulch was very generously donated to us again by the   

Rosby family, parishioners of St. Leo’s. They have donated 

mulch to us for several years and we are very grateful to 

them! Even our signs (which need to be replaced & updated 

sometime in the future) were re-painted. The grass is kept 

cut, flowers are watered daily & bushes and trees are 

trimmed. Many thanks to our maintenance department for 

the great work they do and the many projects they will be 

working on this summer, both inside and out. 

 Some people have asked for the name of the book I 

mentioned last week when speaking of how Divine Provi-

dence intervenes on our behalf at times when we think that 

such strange events are mere coincidence. The book is 

called “The American Miracle: Divine Providence in the 

Rise of the Republic” by Michael Medved. It’s available on 

Amazon (this is not a paid endorsement from either the au-

thor or from Amazon...though if either of them wanted to 

send me a little something, I wouldn’t object).   

 A well-known company by the name of Collette pro-

vides many tours for groups and is used by several priests in 

our Diocese. I would like to be part of a tour that would 

travel to Italy in the fall of 2018. There are three different 

itineraries which include places like Rome, Venice, the 

Amalfi Coast, Florence, etc. Next Wednesday (June 14th) at 

7pm in the rectory, I’ll be having a meeting with anyone 

who may be interested in joining me. It’s just an informa-

tional meeting so  feel free to attend if you’d like to talk 

about the possibility of an 8-10 day tour. Whether you join 

me or not, here’s a travel tip: when preparing to travel, lay 

out all your clothes and all your money. Then take half the 

clothes and twice the money. Trust my experience on this. 

 
 

  

SANCTUARY CANDLE INTENTIONS 

The Sanctuary Candle is the candle next to the 

Tabernacle, which signifies the real presence 

of Christ within it. You can dedicate this 

Sanctuary Candle in memory of a loved one 

or for a special intention for two weeks; the 

name will be published in the bulletin so that 

your intention can be prayed for by everyone during that 

time. The donation for the candle is $10.00.              

 Please stop by the Rectory Office or the Information 

Desk in the vestibule of the church to request a Sanctu-

ary Candle Intention. 

 

Sanctuary Candle: June 11th –June 24th 

In Memory of Bill Hinton, Jr. 

From: Bill & Betty Hinton 

JUNE ROSARY 

Please join us as we pray the rosary on 

Monday, June 19th, at 7:00 p.m. by the 

Marian shrine. (In the event of inclement 

weather, the rosary will be said in the 

church.) Please bring a lawn chair. 

If you do not have a rosary, we will provide one. If you 

do not know how to pray the rosary, we will provide 

you with information as well. The Blessed Virgin Mary 

asked us to pray the rosary. We hope you will join us in 

honoring her request. 

THANK YOU! 

Thank you for joining us for our special Me-

morial Day Mass. Special thanks to the Cub 

Scouts who took time from their holiday to 

attend Mass AND lead a flag-raising ceremony 

in front of the school. It was a fitting tribute 

for those who served our country and made the 

ultimate sacrifice. 



ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

SUMMER VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

St. Leo the Great along with St. Thomas 

More and Mary Queen of Peace Parishes 

will be presenting Summer Vacation Bi-

ble School. St. Thomas More will be the 

host location. VBS will be open to all children (day school 

and PSR) entering Kindergarten through 5th grade for the 

2017/2018 school year. This year’s program will take 

place from July 10th-14th from 9:00am -12:00 noon so be 

sure to mark your calendars. Registration Forms are 

available in the Rectory Office and should be returned 

by June 20th. Contact Mary Perry, mperry 

@leothegreat.org if you are interested in volunteering. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

As you sit on the porch enjoying a 

summer evening or taking a stroll 

around the neighborhood please take a 

moment to offer a prayer for the indi-

viduals and families that we service in 

our parish. Pray that they might have 

the strength that they need as they 

struggle to make ends meet and to pro-

vide nourishment for their families. 

Thank you! 

PARISH COMMUNITY CENTER 
The Great Room in our Parish Community 

Center is available to rent for special 

events, parties, meetings, funeral 

luncheons, etc. For more information or to 

book, please contact Mina Rolando at 216-544-0190 or 

visit our website at leothegreat.org.  

GREAT 

ROOM  

FOR RENT 

CATHOLIC RENEWAL MINISTRIES’  

35TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

All are invited to attend 

this conference to be 

held on July 14th and 

15th at Magnificat High 

School in Rocky River. 

This year’s theme is “Fount of Life, Fire of Love”. 

The conference opens on Friday at 7:00 p.m. Main 

Speakers will be Mark Nimo, Lavinia Spirito,  and Fr. 

Bob Franco. Contact Shirley or Tom Fumich at 440-

610-6604 for registration information or visit 

www.crmweb.org.  

 Advance registration postmarked by July 6th is 

$30, and at the door $35. Come experience the healing 

power and gifts of the Holy Spirit! 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL GOLF OUTING  

FOR HUNGER RELIEF 

Whether you’re an avid golfer 

or just enjoy the great out-

doors, join us for the 2nd An-

nual OUTDRIVE HUNGER 

Golf Outing on Friday, July 

21st from 8am to 4:30pm at Sleepy Hollow Golf 

Course, 9445 Brecksville Rd., Brecksville. The event 

will raise money to feed the 13,000 people who turn to 

our hunger centers for nourishment each month. Tick-

ets are $125 (individual) and $500 (foursome). To or-

der tickets or to sponsor, call 216-696-652 x 2520 or 

visit: www.svdpcle.org. 

REGISTER WITH US 

Have you moved into the area recently? Or 

have you been joining us for Mass? We would 

love to have you as a registered member of 

our parish family. Please stop at the 

information desk in the vestibule of the church, at the 

rectory office, or call 216-661-1006. 

SENIORS 

This Wednesday, June 14th, St. Leo’s Seniors 

will meet in the Parish Community Center at 

11:00 a.m. We will be entertained by Ralph 

Szubski, the Accordion Man! Plan on joining 

us for an enjoyable afternoon. 



BUS TRIPS 
 

Thurs. July 20th—Cuyahoga Valley Train Ride 

 Train Ride to Akron Northside Station 

 Hartville Lunch  

 Hartville Flea Market 

 Tour Chocolate Factory (Harry London) 

 Cold Stone Creamery 

 Report 7:30 a.m. - Depart - 8:00 a.m.  

 Return - approx. 5:15 p.m. 

 Cost: $60.00 

 
 

Contact Joanne Todd at 440-526-3505  

for more information or to book your trip. 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

CLUSTER CORNER 

 

MARY QUEEN OF PEACE—Blue Army Holy 

Hour...on the Third Sunday of every month at 2pm in 

the Chapel. Beautiful prayers and devotions, offered 

for the intercession of Our Lady of Fatima, will next 

be offered next Sunday, June 18th at 2 pm. 
 

ST. CHARLES BORROMEO—Summer One Day 

Getaway...Thursday June 22nd - 8:00am to 6:30pm 

for a trip to Columbus for a Tour of Ohio Statehouse 

& Historic German Village. Cost is $35/person 

(lunch NOT included). Questions? Please    contact 

Brian in the parish office at 440-844-3030. 
 

ST. THOMAS MORE—8th Annual St. Thomas 

More Festival...June 25th - 1:00 to 8:00 pm. Free 

Admission to Church Grounds. Fun Events All Day. 

Live Polka Music, Children’s Games, Car Show from 

1-5pm & Great Food! 

ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

PARISH GUIDE BOOK & DIRECTORY—ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY 

We are in the process of updating our annual Guide Book & Directory for the church. This book will contain everything 

pertinent to our church: the various ministries, organizations, committees, activities, functions and events plus a 

complete directory of all members. This book is being provided and mailed directly to each family at no cost to our 

church, and it is again being subsidized by local businesses. If you own or manage a business and would like to find out 

about advertising in our book, please call the Rectory Office (216-661-1006). 

PARISH GUIDE BOOK—DEADLINE to submit information is June 18th 

We are starting to work on the 2017 Guide Book.  If you do not want your name, address, and/or phone number printed 

in the Guide Book, please fill out this form and return it to the rectory or place it in the collection basket. You may also 

fill out this information online at our website or mobile app.  Thank you! 
 

Family Name:_______________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________ 

Phone Number:______________________________________ 
 

  ____Do not print my name.    ____Do not print my phone number. 

  ____Do not print my address.    ____This is my updated information. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
You may be able to double the money you  already donate to St. Leo if you work for a company  

that provides a Matching Gift Program? 

 

 Several local and national companies offer a Matching Gift Program, also known as 

a Matching Fund or Matching Donation. It is a charitable gift made to a non-profit organization 

on the request of the employee. If your company offers this program, they (your employer) will 

match your donation. This means that all the charitable donations you already make so generous-

ly to us, will be doubled by your employer. For instance, if you donated $1000 to St. Leo last 

year, your employer will donate, or match, the same. Your donation of $1000 just became $2000. 
 

 We are very grateful for the generous check we just received from these matching gifts. Please call or email Brenda 

at the Rectory Office or bbasalla@leothegreat,org for more information. As always, thank you for your continued sup-

port of our Parish Community. 



JUNE 11, 2017—THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 


